Francgois Lareau
55-890 Cahill Dr. W.
Ottawa, ON, K1V 9Aa4

Tel.: 613-521-3689
Ottawa, 4 July 2011

Ms. Patricia Coldrey Lo

Director

Commission for Public Complaints against the RCMP
Complaints

P.O. Box 88689

Surrey, B.C., V3W (X1

Subject - Your file number 2011-1810

Ms. Coldrey Lo:

Chief Superintendent Serge Therriauit in the attached letter of 12 March 2010 told me that
“Should you not be satisfied with this reply, a complaint by mail can be made to the Commission
for Public Complaints Against the RCMP....” 1did so on 18 May 2011. Ms. Andrée Leduc on 2
June 2011 informed me that the Commission was unable to consider the evidence which [ had
put at my web site (see Block 10). Attached is a hard copy of that evidence.

As supervisor of Ms. Leduc, please reconsider my complaint in light of this evidence submitted
in hard copy Also please informed me of the regulation referred to by Ms. Leduc in a telephone

conversation with me on 9 June 2011 which prevented her from considering the evidence.

I would also like to amend block 19 to read instead “Serge Therriault, Chief Superintendent and
Stan Burke, Superintendent.”

1 will summarize my case to the Commission: I asked the RCMP to investigate an offence; the

RCMP refused; and I am asking the Commission to review that decision. 1 would suggest that
you discuss the case with your legal counsel.

Sincerely,

Frangois Lareau, LL.M.

P.S.: I also include a photocopy of my complaint form of 18 May 2011 and a photocopy of Ms.
Leduc’s letter.



